
  We are in the home stretch!  It 
is hard to believe that another 
year will be coming to a close.
   I am so proud of all the 
students and marvel at their 
accomplishments this year.  
When I encourage them to 
reflect on their year,  it is my 
hope that they recognize their 
abilities, gifts, and talents.  I 
hope that I have provided 
many opportunities for them 
to reach their potential while 
nurturing their self-esteem 
and confidence.  To me, that is 
a successful year!
- Mrs. Beck

3rd Grade

● Elements Project
● Periodic Table Puns
● Chemical vs Physical 

Changes
● Genius Projects

4th/5th Grade

● Cave Art Study
● Valley of the Kings 

“Field Trip”
● STEAMfest
● Genius Projects
● 5th - Around the World

Mrs. Beck’s Newsletter - 4th Quarter

● May 22  ~ Grade 4 District STEAMfest
● May 23 ~ Grade 5 District STEAMfest
● May 27-May 30  ~ Grades 3-5 Signal Hill 

        Math24 Competition

 


